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Bus station, Port, 
train station, 
airport, bike station, 
tram station, Tube 
station, train, 
travel, transport, 
hot, cold, House, 
Street, Village, 
Town, 

Piers, lighthouse, 
beach huts, 
sandcastles, rockpool, 
caves, cliffs, waves, 
shop, sea, harbour, 
fairground, bay, 
sand dunes, desert, 
snow, ice, climate, 
temperature, iceberg.  

Jungle, rainfall, 
environment, village, 
plantation, 
deforestation, 
vegetation, farm, 
dairy, cows, cheese, 
machinery, farmers, 
growth, packaging.  

mantle, outer core, 
inner core, magma, 
volcano, active, 
dormant, extinct, 
earthquake, 
epicenter, shock 
wave, magnitude, 
tsunami, tornado, 
climate, tropics, 
deforestation, 
evaporation, water 
cycle, evaporation, 
condensation, 
precipitation, cooling, 
filter, pollution, 
settlement, settler, 
site, shelter. 

Town, city, 
comparisons, old, 
new, landmarks, 
Megacity, population, 
environmental, 
climate, tropical, 
mineral, roots, vines, 
canopy, emergent, 
understory, sunlight, 
rainfall, biome. 
temperature, 
nutrients,   

environmental 
disaster, resources, 
generation, 
renewable, non-
renewable, solar 
power, wind power, 
origin, import, 
export, trade, carbon 
footprint, economic, 
social, 
environmental. 
population, 
government, land 
use, services, goods, 
supply,, trade, 
urban, rural, 
farming, 
agriculture, 
facilities,  river, 
island, cape, delta, 
gulf, water cycle, 
evaporation, 
transpiration, 
condensation, 
precipitation, run-
off, river, tidal 
river, estuary, 
stream, lake, 
tributary, current, 
bank, mouth, source, 
fresh water, 
saltwater, tectonic 
plates, force.  

Incline, summit, 
altitude, alignment, 
structure, mountain 
belt, slope, climate, 
Conservation, 
ranger, tourism, 
campsite, avalanche, 
erosion, range, 
valley, ravine. 
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Wolverhampton, 
Bilston, England, 
United Kingdom, 
South Africa.  

England, Wales, 
Northern Ireland, 
Africa, Antarctica. 
South America, 
London, capital city, 
compare, China, 
Asia, country, 
population, Weather, 
similarities, 
differences, farming, 
culture, 

South America, 
London, capital city, 
compare, Kenya, 
country, population, 
Weather, 
similarities, 
differences, farming, 
culture, 

North America, 
City, Florida, Mount 
Etna, Mount 

St.Helen , Mount 

Vesuvius , New 
Zealand, Haiti. 

 

Local area, 
landscape, 
population, density, 
land use, retail, 
leisure, housing, 
business, industrial, 
agricultural. 
Commercial, 
residential, green 
spaces, 

River Severn, 
confluence, 
continent, course, 
current, delta, 
deposition, erosion, 
estuary, lake, 
meander, mouth, 
ocean, pollution, 
sedimentary, source, 
spring, stream, 
tributary, water 
cycle, waterfall, 
vegetation. 

Altitude, physical 
features, climate, 
human geography, 
land use, settlement, 
economy, natural 
resources, landscape, 
area, Snowdon, 
three peaks, Scafell 
Pike, Ben Nevis,   
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environment, place, 
home, world, town, 
local area, earth, 
journey. 

United Kingdom, 
England, Scotland, 
Wales, Northern 
Ireland, town, city, 
village, sea, beach, 
hill, world map, 
continent, ocean, 
Europe, Africa, 
Asia, Australasia, 
North America, 
South America, 
Antarctica  

United Kingdom, 
England, Scotland, 
Wales, Northern 
Ireland, town, city, 
village, sea, beach, 
hill, mountain, 
London, Belfast, 
Cardiff, Edinburgh, 
capital city, world 
map, continent, 
ocean, Europe, 
Africa, Asia, 
Australasia, North 
America, South 
America, Antarctica 
Pacific, Atlantic, 
Indian, Southern, 
Arctic Oceans 

county, country, 
town, coast, physical 
features, human 
features, mountain, 
hill, river, sea, 
climate, tropics, 
tropical, of latitude, 
longitude, Equator, 
Northern 
Hemisphere, 
Southern 
Hemisphere, the 
Tropics of Cancer 
and Capricorn, 
Arctic and 
Antarctic 
Circle.City, town, 
village. 

county, country, 
town, coast, physical 
features, human 
features, mountain, 
hill, river, sea, 
climate, tropics, 
tropical, of latitude, 
longitude, Equator, 
Northern 
Hemisphere, 
Southern 
Hemisphere, the 
Tropics of Cancer 
and Capricorn, 
Arctic and 
Antarctic 
Circle.City, town, 
village, megacity. 

atlas, index, 
latitude, longitude, 
contour, altitude, 
peaks, slopes, 
continent, country, 
city, North America, 
South America, 
border, key. 

.atlas, index, 
coordinates, latitude, 
longitude, contour, 
altitude, peaks, 
slopes, continent, 
country, city, North 
America, South 
America, United 
Kingdom, England, 
Wales, border, key. 
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Destination, map, 
forwards, 
backwards, under, 
over. 

compass, 4-point, 
direction, North, 
East, South, West, 
plan, record, 
observe, aerial view, 
key, map, symbols, 
position , journey, 
tally chart, 
pictogram. 

compass, 4-point, 
direction, North, 
East, South, West, 
plan, record, 
observe, aerial view, 
key, map, symbols, 
position, route, 
journey, changes, 
tally chart, 
pictogram, human, 
physical 

Sketch map, map, 
aerial view, 
annotation, 
landmark, distance, 
key, symbol, 
population, 
coordinates. compass, 
8-point, direction, 
North, NorthEast, 
East, South, South-
East, West, North 
West, South West, 

Sketch map, map, 
aerial view, 
annotation, 
landmark, distance, 
key, symbol, land 
use, population, 
coordinates. compass, 
8-point, direction, 
North, NorthEast, 
East, South, South-
East, West, North 
West, South West.  

Atlas, index, 
coordinates, latitude, 
longitude, key, 
symbol, Sketch map, 
map, aerial view, 
annotation, 
landmark, distance, 
key, symbol, land 
use, population, 
coordinates. compass, 
8-point, direction, 
North, NorthEast, 
East, South, South-
East, West, North 
West, South West 

Arial map, 
ordinance survey 
maps, google map, 
physical map, scale, 
key, symbols, 
location, compass, 
direction, bearing, 
north, south, east, 
west, northeast 
(NE), southeast 
(SE), southwest 
(SW), northwest 
(NW), six figure 
grid reference, grid 
box, equator, 
northern and 
southern 
hemispheres, 
longitude and 
latitude, degrees, 
colour layering, 
contour, contour 
interval, cross section 
height above sea 
level, distance. 

 


